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NEW YEAR'S JOY FOR THE STUDENTS OF BOŠKO BUHA ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL

LUKOIL SRBJA has provided New Year's gifts for pupils at the "Boško Buha"
elementary school in Belgrade. The presents are specially designed for children with
special needs and were selected to encourage and develop students' creativity and
motor skills.

"Boško Buha" elementary school in addition to the implementation of mandatory
subjects, also includes centers of interest, speech therapy and psychomotor
exercises, health education and a program for the prevention of antisocial behavior.

LUKOIL SRBJA has been supporting this school for seven years, enventing
different greetings for kids each time. This Christmas Eve the Company's
humanitarian action was joined by members of the "Mini Klub Srbija". The drivers
of cheerful Minis dressed up as Santa Claus delivered gifts and inspiration from
LUKOIL to 105 pupils.


